
 
 
 
Ref. No. : Plexh/Cir/693                                                                                                       24.05.2018            
 
 
Dear Members, 
 
Sub : Regarding pending Validation of exporters Bank accounts by PFMS  
 
 
We have received communication from  Assistant Commissioner of Customs,  Air Cargo Complex, Sahar, 
Mumbai regarding Exporters whose Validation of Bank accounts by PFMS is still pending leading to hold 
up of IGST refunds. 
  
There are exporters who have still not validated their bank accounts to be accepted by PFMS thereby 
resulting in non-disbursement of Refunds even after refunds being scrolled out in some of the cases. 
  
Please find herewith link for ‘list of exporters IEC’s’ who have not validated their bank accounts or found 
rejected by PFMS  
 
http://plexconcil.co.in/images/pdf/PFMS_Aircargo.pdf 
http://plexconcil.co.in/images/pdf/PFMS_Aircargo2.pdf 
 
 
Please note that as per Public Notice No 65/2018 dated  08/05/2018 
(http://accmumbai.gov.in/aircargo/miscellaneous/public_notices/2018/PN%2065_2018.pdf) , it has 
been advised to all the exporters to validate their bank accounts duly accepted by PFMS as even 
the Drawback Disbursement will be initiated through PFMS only like IGST Refunds and ROSL 
Refunds. 
 
You are once again requested to revalidate their bank accounts duly accepted by PFMS so that initiative of 
Govt. of India in Refund Disbursal becomes successful. 

 
Best Regards, 
 
_________________ 
Sribash Dasmohapatra 
(Executive Director) 
 




